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In 2018, the authors were invited to share their perspectives as Indigenous studies scholars to the 
work of Breakthrough Listen, an organization affiliated with both the Berkeley SETI Research 
Center (BSRC) and the Search for Extraterrestrial Intelligence (SETI). This collectively authored 
statement highlights some of the ethical concerns these authors perceived regarding the history 
colonialism and the expectations to find “advanced” or “intelligent” extraterrestrial life. A 
prologue contextualizes the short working group statement and we then provide the unedited 
original statement in its entirety. 


